NEW LOTHROP AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

November 4th, 2024
Dear Parent or Guardian:

We have a new and exciting partnership with the Greater Lansing Food Bank this school year to
provide access to Weekend Food Kits to any family in need within our district.

There are no eligibility requirements and no cost to participate in this program.

This program is supplemental to the free breakfast and lunch programs offered at schools every
day and is intended to meet the nutritional needs of children during non-school hours,
specifically over the weekend or longer breaks. Each Weekend Kit includes breakfast, lunch,
dinner, and snack items. Foods included are kid-friendly items that are easy for your children to
prepare or help prepare. Weekend Kits are designed to slip discreetly into your child's backpack
and are distributed to participating children every other week.

Attached to this letter is a Participation Form that can be completed and returned to Ms.
Ebenhoeh at the Elementary School or Ms. Kviz at the Jr./Sr. High School to enroll your family.

The names of participants are kept confidential and are only shared between the school social
workers and food service staff.

If you have any questions regarding this opportunity, please contact us via phone or email.

Thank you,
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Amanda Kviz & Brooke Ebenhoeh Valerie Baker
School Social Worker Food Service Director
Akviz@newlothrop.k12.mi.us Vbaker@newlothrop.k12.mi.us

Bebenhoeh@newlothrop.k12.mi.us

Administrative Office High School Office Elementary School Office
9285 Easton Road, Box 339 9285 Easton Road, Box 339 9387 Genesee St., Box 279
New Lothrop, MI 48460 New Lothrop, MI 48460 New Lothrop, MI 48460
810.638.5091 810.638.5054 810.638.5026

Fax: 810.638.7277 Fax: 810.638.5057 Fax: 810.638.7289
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Participation form
2024 - 2025 school year

Weekend Kits are bags of food that slip discreetly into your child’'s backpack and are intended to meet the
nutritional needs of children during non-school hours, specifically over weekends or longer breaks. There
are no eligibility requirements to participate in this program and any child in need of food can receive a
Weekend Kit.

All school-aged children from kindergarten to 12th grade are eligible to participate in GLFB’s Weekend
Kits program. There is no cost to your family to participate in this program. If you would like your child to
participate, please complete the below form and return it to your child’s school office.
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Student name (print)

Homeroom teacher name (print)

Parent or guardian signature

Parent or guardian name (print)

Date

O | would like to receive information about
additional food assistance resources offered
through Greater Lansing Food Bank.

Email address
Schools: Please forward any email opt-ins to GLFB.

5600 Food Ct., Bath, Ml 48808 « (517) 853-7800 ° gifb@glfoodbank.org
glfoodbank.org



